
Topics for discussion with Jeff Holden at 8/2/2021 Planning Commission Meeting 

 

1. Does the municipal water and sewer system pay for itself from fees, or does the town pay 

some of the expenses?  

2. Are there plans for major maintenance projects or expansion? 

3. How will the storm water separation project affect the sewer system? 

4. Does the sewage processing plant have capacity for growth?  Does it matter if the growth 

is residential or industrial? 

5. Does the water system have room for growth? 

6. Where are the easiest places to extend each system?   

7. How costly would extension be? 

8. Using the example of Cathy’s property at 157 Pleasant Street, there are 4 housing units 

using the connection.  Water pressure is somewhat reduced when more than one person 

opens a tap.  If more housing units were added to the property, how would they be 

accommodated?  Would a bigger supply pipe be needed or would a second pipe be run to 

a different point on the property? 

9. What are the most common problems each system faces?   

10. Is the current lack of rainfall affecting the potable water supply? 


